CABLE ADDRESS:
CANCER, PHILADELPHIA

*

UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

DR. ELLICE MCDONALD
133 SOUTH 36TH STREET

CANCER RESEARCH
GRADUATE SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
MEDICO-CHIRURGICAL COLLEGE

June Sixteenth,
19 -3 Ba

Dear Sir Arthur:

I note from the McGill News that there has been a grant of
$25,000,00 for research in cancer.

Let me offer to you any help that I can in regard to the
proper administration of this moneye. I have been of help to the
Ontario Cancer Commission and to various other aspects of the cancer
problem in Canada, including General MeCrae's bill for the national=-
ization of radium deposits in Canada.

We have a large amount of data on research and verious other
phases of cancer, which is at your service.

I em a McGill graduate, brother of Brig. General H. F.
McDonald, now of the Pension Tribunal. Anything I can do for cencer,

MeGill or Cenada, I will gladly do,

Yours very sincerely,
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Director Cancer Research.

To -Bre-AZchibald
and Dean Maxrdim Please note and return to Prinecipal.
General Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.M.G.,
MeGill University,
Montreal,
Quebee,
Canada,
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